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Sports News 

 

Our girls’ cricket team were victorious in 

the Swindon Cricket Tournament.  The 

following week, the boys’ team also won.  

Well done to both teams!  Both teams 

then represented Swindon in the Wilt-

shire Games Cricket Tournament.  We did 

not win but performed well against some 

very strong teams.  The Snug have also 

been crowned Boccia League Champions!  

Well done to the team.  These tourna-

ments brought an end to our sport for 

this year.  Therefore, we have won the 

boys and girls cricket and the Girls Cross 

Country Championship and the Swindon 

Boccia League this year.  Furthermore, by 

always finishing in the top 3, we qualified 

to represent Swindon in the Wiltshire 

events for boys and girls cricket, rugby, 

orienteering, boccia and hockey.  We have 

achieved these successes with a policy of 

every child in Year 6 representing their 

school on at least three occasions rather 

than always sending the same dozen chil-

dren to everything as some schools do.  

Every child who has represented RLK this 

year has behaved impeccably and showed 

superb sportsmanship and always given 

their all.  

Thank you, Mr Barnett 

Recycling challenge 

 

Following on from our Brunel Centre trip, Mrs 
Barnard launched a 3R challenge—reduce, 
reuse and recycle ! 

Children have been encouraged to make a 
product using recycled materials.  For exam-
ple making a plant pot out of a toilet roll.  En-
tries to be Monday 17th July.  There are three 
prizes.   

 

Thanks for your support. 

Reading Breakfast 

 

We are looking forward to our annual read-

ing breakfast on Friday 14th July.  Come 

along and join your child read a favourite 

book. 

 

Open Evening and Reports 

 

Look out for report coming out on Friday 14th July.   

 

Open evening is on Monday 17th July  

Please, please, please can we en-

sure all children have a hat and 

water bottle. 

As we no longer have a school crossing patrol man, please can you use one of the two pedestrian 

crossings when trying to cross the main road.  Thank you 
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Year 1 Trip to Burnham on Sea 

 

This week the Year 1 classes had a great 

day out at Burnham on Sea.  

 

The weather was kind and we had a re-

al beach experience with sun, sand and 

ice lollies. 

 

A big thank you from the Year 1 staff to 

all adults who came along and helped 

make the day special. 

 

Parents - keep an eye on the post in the 

next few days as there’s a surprise com-

ing!! 

Reception go to the farm ! 

 

Class 1 and 2 had a fantastic day at the farm.  We 

all enjoyed the tractor ride, holding the chicks and 

watching the goat being milked. 

 

Everyone had a bounce on the pillows and there 

were lots of giggles when we fed the greedy goats. 

 

The children behaved beautifully and were super-

stars despite being very hot! 

 

Thank you to all the adults that helped on the day. 

 

 

 

 

28/06/17 Year 2 Performance letter and tickets 

29/06/17 Gymnastics performance (specific pupils) 

29/06/17 Basketball match (specific pupils) 

03/07/17 Year 6 Performance letter and tickets 

04/07/17 Burnham on Sea reminder (Year 1) 

04/07/17 Year 6 Leavers disco (Year 6) 

05/07/17 Global learning day (specific pupils) 

06/07/17 Windsor Castle trip reminder (Year 2) 

06/07/17 Hill End  Education Centre (Year 2) 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any letters 
by contacting the office. 


